From: RJ Packer

Sent: Friday, 24 February 2023 2:39 PM
To: Info ALRC <info@alrc.gov.au>
Subject: Antidiscrimination laws

| note that your recommendation to the government is to remove the current exemptions enjoyed by private
schools.

These institutions have been established and developed over several generations . Their purpose has been to
give young people a full and complete learning experience. They are unique and were developed in a free and
democratic society. Their purpose is to maintain these values.

| regard the proposed removal of their current rights as a form of discrimination against these institutions
(and I thought that your proposals were to remove discrimination !!)

Your’s

Robert Packer





